
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Seaham Harbour Nursery School Early Learners 
 

Newsletter –April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back after the Easter holidays please can you take a few 
minutes to complete & return a ‘Story from Home’ sheet for your child’s 
learning journey. Please can you also take a few moments to complete the 
attached questionnaire. 
 
All the children have settled back in lovely & are keen to do the 
wonderful activities on offer. 
 
Thank you to all who donated prizes and bought raffle tickets. We had 69 
prizes and raised a wonderful £559. This is to be used to purchase 
literacy equipment and resources. We still have a couple of unclaimed 
prizes, please check your tickets. Prizes need to be claimed by Friday 5th 
May. 
 
Monday 23rd April “Special Delivery” 
A special delivery of “10 eggs” will arrive in the main nursery & over the 
course of the following 2 weeks Early Learners will be visiting nursery to 
watch the hatching & hold the chicks. 
 
Monday 30th April & Thursday 3rd May- Parent Reviews- Appointment lists 
will soon be available in the entrance porch for you to sign up. 
 
Tuesday 8th May – Photograph Day The school photographer will be in the 
main nursery to take children’s photographs. Staff will bring the children 
who normally attend on a Tuesday into the main nursery building. Anyone 
who does not attend normally on a Tuesday can be brought along to the 
main nursery at 10.30 and 1.30 for their photographs. Younger brothers 
and sisters can also be brought along at these times. 
 
Tuesday 22nd May- Theatre Group Visit The Tuesday children will be 
visiting Blackhall Community Centre to watch “5 More Minutes”, an 
interactive theatre show performed by Travelled Companions. 
Unfortunately this visit is only available to the children who attend on a 
Tuesday. More details to follow. 
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Monday 21stMay – Governor Week Governors will be visiting nursery 
throughout this week to work with the children & the staff. 
 
Friday May 25th School closes for half term holiday and reopens Monday 
4th June. 
 
Nursery Places (for September 2018) Places are allocated week beginning 
7th May. 
 
Early Learner Places (for September 2018) Places are allocated from the 
beginning of May. If anyone has children ready for Early Learners or 
knows anyone who has then please see Mrs Marshall in the office. 
  
Monday 12th June – Visits to Nursery We will be starting our transition 
visits into nursery. These will last for three weeks (Further details to 
follow) 
 
Webpage www.seahamharbour.durham.sch.uk- Don’t forget to keep 
looking at our web page for information, notices and photographs.  
 
Library Visits Over the next term the Friday children will be visiting 
Seaham Library with the staff to look at story books & listen to stories. 
 
Parent Governor- Following the recent parent ballot Miss Charlotte 
Bagley was duly elected to serve for 4 years on the Governing Body as a 
parent governor. 
 
Thank you 
 
Carole Scott 
Headteacher 
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